
Motorcyclist transported with
advanced life support to New
Bedford’s  St.  Luke’s  after
Lakeville accident
“Bedford Street crash injures one.

Lakeville Fire Department was alerted to a motorcycle accident
in the area of Bedford St and Rhode Island Road. At the time
of  crash,  the  on-duty  crew  was  responding  to  a  medical
emergency.

Off-duty  firefighters  monitoring  the  radio  responded  from
their homes to the crash.

Car 1, Car 2, Ambulance 2, and Engine 1 would eventually
arrive on the scene.

An adult male was transported from the scene to St. Lukes
Hospital with life-threatening injuries. Due to the patient’s
condition, additional responders transported with the patient
delivering advanced life support.

Additional  firefighters  were  recalled  and  were  able  to
retrieve fire department vehicles that were abandoned at the
scene.”-Lakeville, MA Fire Department.
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